
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 has been full of so many amazing 

events and learning opportunities for the 

children.  It is only when I take the time to 

pause and reflect I am able to remember all 

of the amazing achievements that Sedley’s 

have had, not just in the past term but in 

the year 2024 – Sporting achievements 

include winning the Dartford FA small 

school trophy, academic results saw the 

children achieving above national in all 



end of year tests and then we look back on 

the performances of the choir – Singing at 

the 02, The Trust Choir Concert, The 

Southfleet Light switch on, Carols at 

Bluewater and the the annual trip to 

Withens Nursing Home.  I am sure there are 

so many more and I think that this sums up 

our ‘Love to Learn, Learn to Love’. 

 

As we finish the last few events of this year, I 

would personally like to take this 

opportunity to wish everyone a fantastic 

festive holiday!  Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year to you all! 

 

I look forward to seeing all of you on 

Tuesday 7
th

 January 2025 


